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LSE Centre Buildings 
Soft Strip, Asbestos Removal, Demolition 

NEWSLETTER 
ISSUE:    04 18th January 2016 
  
Dear Neighbour 

 
DESCRIPTION OF PROJECT 
Cantillon Ltd have been appointed by LSE as a Demolition Contractor for the Centre Buildings 
redevelopment. The works include soft strip, asbestos removal, demolition and enabling 
works. Planned completion: Spring 2016. 

 

CURRENT PROGRESS 
 Demolition is ongoing on both Clare Market and St Clements Towers.  

 Demolition has also commenced at the East Building following completion of the 
archaeological investigations.  

 Removal of the bridge between the Old and East Building located along Houghton Street 
has now been completed.   

 Following completion of the re-stack works by other Contractors the St Clements staircase 
has now been handed over to Cantillon.  

 Soft strip works have now commenced within this area.  

 

                                                         UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 Demolition works will be continuing on the East Building, St Clements and Clare 

Market tower.  

 Scaffold will be erected along St Clements Lane this weekend to encapsulate the 
demolition of the second cut line. Access will be restricted on St Clements Lane. 
Pedestrians will be diverted on an alternative route.  

 For the commencement of the demolition works on St Clements core area, the two 
buildings(St Clements East & West) need to be structurally isolated. In order to 
minimise the transfer of vibration and nuisance these works are planned to take 
place between 5pm-10pm on weekdays and 8am-5pm on Saturdays. These works 
are currently planned to commence early February. Duration of works: 7weeks.   
 

The next CBR Monthly Drop in Surgery meeting will be held on Wednesday 27th January 
2015 between 13:00 and 15:00 in the Anchorage Building.  
Cantillon and LSE team will be present at this meeting. Should you have any queries or 
concerns at any time, then please feel free to contact our Site Manager, Henry Brooks, on 
07957 176 518 or call into the site office in the Anchorage Building. 


